

### **Family Bingo**



Please join us for our first PTA event of the new school year.

#### **Celebration Assemblies**

Every Friday morning at 9.00am we will be holding a Celebration Assembly. Throughout every half term, each class will have the opportunity to take part in one of these. This is the chance to celebrate the class Star of the Week and any other special achievements. When it is your child's class' turn, if they have been chosen for an award, then you will be invited to come along to this assembly and celebrate with us. Please keep an eye on SchoolPing for details of this.

# Bewsey Lodge Primary School Weekly Newsletter

Friday 5<sup>th</sup> September 2025

## **WELCOME BACK!**

It was lovely to see old faces and new coming through the school gates on Wednesday morning (even if it was in the rain!) I would like to welcome everyone back, and offer an especially warm welcome to all of our new families; we look forward to getting to know you over the coming weeks. I would also like to welcome our 2 new members of staff; Miss Tomlin, our new Teaching Assistant, in Gold class and Mr Riley, our new teacher in KS2. Mr Riley will be working with groups of children throughout the year.

All the children have looked really smart in their school uniforms this week; as always we will continue to monitor this throughout the year. We will be paying particular attention to PE kits this term so please ensure your child wears the appropriate kit. Full details of our uniform can be found here <a href="https://www.bewseylodge.co.uk/join\_in/uniform/">https://www.bewseylodge.co.uk/join\_in/uniform/</a>

Staff have been working incredibly hard over the summer to plan and prepare their class' learning adventure for the autumn term and have been keen to get started this week. In addition to this, we have lots of exciting events planned for the coming term so please keep your eye on our weekly newsletters and SchoolPing for important dates.

And last but by no means least, our first three celebrations of the term go to:

- Cayden from Yellow class for getting the first Headteacher's Award of the year; for such a positive start to the new term.
- Billy in Silver class for getting a Home Hero Award for being awarded a Blue Peter badge.
- Arya in Gold class for getting a Home Hero Award for her dedication and outstanding teamwork in her rugby team.

Just a reminder about our Home Hero Awards:

In our assemblies we always like to celebrate the good things that are happening in the lives of our children. We try our best to notice the important achievements in school but it's sometimes not so easy to find out about the good news from home. This is where you come in! If your child has done something amazing outside of school, we want to know about it. It can be something to celebrate as part of a hobby, like a sporting or musical achievement or something as simple as learning something new which helps at home. It could be fundraising related or a simple act of kindness that stands out. If your child's achievement is selected, it will be shared in assembly and they will be rewarded with a very special 'Home Hero' metal pin badge. Children can tell us about their achievements themselves or you can email the school at; office@bewseylodge.co.uk or complete the form on our website: https://www.bewseylodge.co.uk/join\_in/home-hero-award/We look forward to hearing from you.

I hope everyone has a restful weekend and I look forward to seeing everyone back for our first full week on Monday.

Mrs Bailey



## **Polite Reminders**

Parent Pay - School meals balances MUST be at zero or in credit

School is now cashless, payments for trips, snacks etc. need to be made via ParentPay. Snack payments MUST be paid by Monday at 8:30am for the child to receive school snack for the week.

Please Read SchoolPing Daily - At least one parent of every child needs to be accessing SchoolPing on a regular basis. Please ensure you Check the 'My Message' tab as well as 'School News'.

Individual/class/group messages are found there.

Little Links - please remember to complete a registration form before your child attends little links (before or after school) even if they are only going to be attending once. The forms are available at the office, thank you.

## **Dates for your Diary**

Monday 8<sup>th</sup> September - Family Bingo starts at 3.15pm in the Hall.

Thursday 11<sup>th</sup> September - Reception classes Teddy Bear's Picnic from 3.00pm - 4.15pm.

**Tuesday 23<sup>rd</sup> September** - Y6 SATS meeting will be held from 2.45pm-3.15pm.

Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> October - 'Paint a Pot' (family craft event) from 3.15pm - 4.15pm.

Friday 17th October - INSET DAY SCHOOL & NURSERY CLOSED

Friday 24<sup>th</sup> October - School closes at 1pm for half term. There will be no afternoon nursery or Little Links on this day.

Further details on these events to follow...

